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          December 22, 2010 
 
 
 
 
The Suncoast Hospice Foundation 
5771 Roosevelt Blvd. 
Clearwater, Florida 
 
 
The Suncoast Hospice Foundation, 
 
Please accept this donation from The Suncoast Camera Club of Clearwater Florida 
(SCC) in memory of one of our long standing members, Stan Ashbrook, who recently 
passed away. 
 
Since The Suncoast Hospice does so much to help and comfort people during the later 
stages of life, the SCC membership is sending this $100 donation in memory of Stan, 
who was a past SCC president, a good friend and fellow photographer.  
 
Please send a commemorative certificate in memory of Stan Ashbrook to Brad and 
Brian Ashbrook, 136 Magenta Loop, Auburndale, Florida 33823. 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
Tim Strong 
President, Suncoast Camera Club 
194 Joyce St. 
Safety Harbor, FL 34695 
727-744-9860 
 


